
IMPOSITION OF A 30 MPH SPEED LIMIT  
ON THE D6851 SANDY LANE, COBHAM 

STATEMENT OF REASONS FOR PROPOSING TO MAKE THE ORDER 

The proposed speed limit adjustment on the D6851 Sandy Lane is to 
encourage slower vehicle speeds and reduce the severity of any collisions by 
lowering the speed limit from 40mph to 30mph.  The scheme has been 
promoted by the locally elected member and complies with Surrey County 
Council’s Setting local speed limits policy. 

Delegated approval to proceed with these proposals and the associated TRO 
has been received from the Highways Engagement & Commissioning 
Manager on 26 October 2022. 
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